CLERK'S DEFICE

June 1, 2015

To: Illinois Pollution Control Board

JUN - 1 2015

STATE OF ILLINOIS Pollution Control Board

Dear Sirs and Madams,

We, at Waters Elementary School, 4540 N. Campbell in Chicago, have been studying and working to improve the Chicago River for more than 20 years. We have restored a section of the riverbank, we have removed 3.5 acres of asphalt from our school grounds, we have installed cisterns, we have dome water quality testing, and we have advocated for upgrading the standards for our River.

We have come to learn that the creatures that inhabit the river and its environs are good indicators of river water quality. We have instilled in our students the belief that "cleaning up" the river is a reachable goal. We have asked them to envision a river that is fishable and swimmable, a river the supports aquatic and emergent plants and the habitat they provide. We asked them to imagine a river with clear water and sweet smell.

We insist that there be no "back tracking" on this goal. If the "Final Rule" rules out the river that I have described, then it must be scrapped.

Sincerely,

Pete Leki

Director of Ecology Programs

Waters School

Mr. John Therriault

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely,

Jay Whitehouse

Chicago, IL

Mr. John Therriault Illinois Pollution Control Board Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely, Brian Imig & Laura Zasada Chicago, II. Mr. John Therriault
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Re: Public Comment for POS 9 (Subdo

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely, Laurie Viets Chicago, IL Mr. John Therriault

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely,

Erica Smith Chicago, IL

Erica D. Smith, Ph.D. Research Assistant Professor

Dept. of Cell and Molecular Biology Feinberg School of Medicine Northwestern University Ward Building 8-122 303 E Chicago Ave Chicago IL 60611 Mr. John Therriault Illinois Pollution Control Board Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely, Sherri Rollins Chicago, IL Mr. John Therriault Illinois Pollution Control Board Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Jaime Freedman Chicago, II 60618 Mr. John Therriault

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is INTEGRAL for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely,

Ashley Nuzzo

Pilsen

Mr. John Therriault Illinois Pollution Control Board Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely, Anna Mueller Chicago, Illinois Mr. John Therriault

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Barbara Zaveduk, EA MAAA Vice President and Actuary Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely, Kristen Holub Chicago, IL Mr. John Therriault

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely,

Greg Foster-Rice Waters LSC, Vice-Chairperson Illinois Pollution Control Board

Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely,

Loree Hofmann

Chicago, IL

Mr. John Therriault
Illinois Pollution Control Board
Re: Public Comment for R08-9 (Subdocket D)

Mr. Therriault:

We want rules that protect aquatic life on the Chicago River system just as stringent as for the rest of the state.

It is important for the future health of the Chicago River system and the wildlife that calls it home that this Final Rule goes into effect as written. The Final Rule is based on the Board's careful consideration of the record that has been built since 2008. Polluters were given ample opportunity during this process to demonstrate any hardship that would prevent them from meeting the Final Rule and now they should be working towards meeting the new standards.

We want the Final Rule to be implemented as soon as possible to protect the wildlife of the Chicago River system.

Sincerely, James Weis

Cindy Skrukrud 4209 W Solon Rd Richmond, IL 60071-9696 (815) 675-2594

RECEIVED CLERK'S OFFICE

JUN_- 1 2015

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

STATE OF ILLINOIS Pollution Control Board

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I know the Board originally proposed 18 months for the new temperature standards to go into effect, but then changed it to 3 years based on the recommendation made Midwest Generation in these proceedings.

Entities concerned with their ability to meet the standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance, if needed, now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 which should allow it to move forward and adopt improved water quality standards for our waterways without allowing these proceedings to drag on further.

It's time to improve the temperature environment for the fish and other aquatic life that make their home in these waterways!

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Cindy Skrukrud

Sabolch Horvat 1342 W Webster Ave Apt 3 Chicago, IL 60614-3165 (312) 515-1242

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Sabolch Horvat

Sergio Rivera 3319 N Karlov Ave Apt 3w Chicago, IL 60641-4611

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Sergio Rivera

Mark Weissman 2034 W Potomac Ave Chicago, IL 60622-3152 (773) 344-1445

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mark Weissman

Jason Sherman 427 N Harvey Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-2336 (708) 445-8598

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jason Sherman

Nancy Bradt 2216 N Wayne Ave Chicago, IL 60614-3123 (312) 203-4085

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Nancy Bradt

Judy Krach 3517 Bordeaux Ct Hazel Crest, IL 60429-2220

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Judy Krach

Mary Stanton 300 N Oak Park Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-2175

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mary Stanton

Bob Lichtenbert 5307 W Nelson St Chicago, IL 60641-4954

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Bob Lichtenbert

Lety Villasenor 8836 N Western Ave Apt 2f Des Plaines, IL 60016-4162 (224) 616-7057

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Lety Villasenor

Georgia Shankel 15 Soutth Homan Ave Apt 212 Chicago, IL 60624-2953

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Georgia Shankel

Mary Hagele 9236 Harding Ave Evanston, IL 60203-1516 (847) 651-6015

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Mary Hagele

Sandra Franz 1130 W Cornelia Ave Chicago, IL 60657-1549

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Sandra Franz

Jody Lepinot 7940 Karlov Ave Skokie, IL 60076-3547

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jody Lepinot

Serena Moy 501 W 24th Pl Chicago, IL 60616-1869

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Serena Moy

Daina Jakofsky 920 Forest Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-1310

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Daina Jakofsky

Susan Hohl 5474 S Hyde Park Blvd Chicago, IL 60615-5812 (773) 288-3839

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Susan Hohl

Cari DeLong 40 E 9th St Apt 1608 Chicago, IL 60605-2150 (269) 873-1770

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Cari DeLong

Lisa Stracks 1309 W Fargo Ave Chicago, IL 60626-1859

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Lisa Stracks

Patricia Kroll 2150 N Lincoln Park W Chicago, IL 60614-4652 (773) 583-1199

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Patricia Kroll

Linda McCarthy 18316 Maple St Lansing, IL 60438-3370

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Linda McCarthy

Andrew Grant 1237 Boeger Ave Westchester, IL 60154-3401 (708) 606-5249

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Andrew Grant

Robert Krueger 6538 N Newgard Ave Chicago, IL 60626-5010 (773) 973-5443

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Robert Krueger

Janet McDonnell 1322 N Vail Ave Arlington Heights, IL 60004-4735 (847) 632-1918

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault.

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Janet McDonnell

donald chartier 642 W Bittersweet PI # 3w Chicago, IL 60613-2308

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, donald chartier

Robert Kennedy PO Box 14128 Chicago, IL 60614-8501

May 29, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Robert Kennedy